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Dear Parent / Carer  
 
All children within reception are offered vision screening as part of the Healthy Child 
Programme.  Your child will be offered this within school next term. If there are any 
concerns with your child’s vision, we will share the results with you, your child’s class 
teacher to ensure that they are given the necessary support within the classroom, we 
will also notify your child’s GP. Children will not be made to participate if they do not 
want to. 
 
If you do not want your child to participate in the VISION screen, please opt out by 
notifying us in writing or by email using the details above within one week of 
receiving this letter. 
 
It is important that children have regular eye tests and should attend an optician 
annually. This is free to children. All children should wear their glasses if prescribed 
in school. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
Middlesbrough Healthier Together Team 
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